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Learn more about the Storm Drainage 
and Flood Risk Mitigation fee

Kyle City Council adopted the Storm Drainage 
and Flood Risk Mitigation Utility Ordinance. It 
includes a storm drainage fee, allowing the city 
to start addressing future flooding and maintain 
our existing infrastructure and design. It will 
also help the city install new infrastructure so we 
can focus on stormwater issues 
and a backlog of drainage 
projects. 

For a more detailed 
explanation of the ordinance 
and commercial fee structure, 
visit www.kylestormwater.com.

We hope you enjoy the monthly 
Kyle newsletter! Questions, 

comments or story ideas? Email 
khilsenbeck@cityofkyle.com

Love those Little Libraries!
A Little Free Library is a free book exchange that 

usually consists of an attractively decorated small 
wooden box placed outside. Anyone can take a book to 
read or bring a book to share. 

When the Kyle Public Library was looking for new 
ways to engage the community, Little Free Libraries 
provided a unique opportunity. Kyle Librarian Jane 
Ray worked with the Texas State Library and Archives 
Commission to obtain four libraries free of charge, 

then joined forces with the 
Parks Department to determine 
installation locations. 

Thanks to this combined effort, 
Little Free Libraries are now 
available at City Square Park, 
Steeplechase Park, Gregg-Clarke 
Park and the Kyle Railroad Depot 
and Heritage Center.

Kyle Field Day: takin’ it back to recess
Kyle Field Day, presented by Chuck Nash Chevrolet 

Buick GMC, takes it back to the schoolyard for a high-
energy weekend of throwback fun — this time with a 
beer garden. This event is for adults 21+ who enjoy a little 
friendly competition.

Co-ed teams of all skill and athletic levels will engage 
in old-school recess games including Dodgeball and 
Tug-o-War. It’s also a perfect opportunity for groups and 
businesses to offer team building through outdoor play.

Art the Halls Spring 2017
The city’s Art the Halls program is now 

underway. Submissions are due by Feb. 17. 
Help beautify Kyle City Hall and Kyle 

Public Library with your art!

Submit your artwork for 
consideration at www.cityofkyle.com

Vendor and Sponsor 
Opportunities Available!

Visit our website for details.

Register during the early bird period 
and enjoy a nice discount!

Learn more at www.kylefieldday.com



Build your future with Kyle
Looking for seasonal, full-time and part-time job 

opportunities? Check out the City of Kyle’s job postings 
and apply at: www.cityofkyle.com.

Be sure to watch our awesome recruitment video on You 
Tube while 
you’re there! 

How do you 
know if you’re 
right for Kyle? 

You are 
ready to work 
hard, have a 
little fun and 
contribute to 
making Kyle a great place to live and work. 

Stay connected to your city: 
Learn about important issues, meetings, events and more by connecting 

with us on our website or on social media.
Visit www.cityofkyle.com, like us on Facebook and follow us on 

Twitter, @KyleGovernment. 
Check out pics at www.instagram.com/kylegov/

Questions? Call 512-262-1010. 
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Water Wise & Sewer Savvy
Ever wondered how to stay up to date with the latest 

water conservation measures?  Or if a certain material is 
safe to dispose of in the sanitary sewer? 

As our city grows, residents need simple, concise 
answers to those sort of questions. 
That is the goal of Water Wise and 
Sewer Savvy, the city’s newest outreach 
education effort.

Learn more and become water wise 
& sewer savvy on our website: 

Recycling & Composting the right way
It is important to recycle and compost right.

 What can be recycled:
Paper — including junk mail, newspapers, 

magazines
Cardboard— including cereal boxes, shipping 

boxes, shoe boxes
Containers — EMPTY containers made of 

plastic, metal, aluminum and glass, including 
bottles and cans

What can be composted:
Yard Debris — including grass clippings, tree 

and shrub limbs
Soiled Paper and Cardboard — including pizza 

boxes, paper towels, paper napkins

Leaders needed 
Serving on a city board or commission is a great 

way to help your community.
The City of Kyle has several vacancies for 

various boards including Library, Planning & 
Zoning and Train Depot. Some meet once a month, 
other twice a month and some as needed. 

Learn more and apply:  
www.cityofkyle.com/council/boards-and-

commissions

Save the Dates
Feb. 24 — Spring Adult Kickball registraton ends
March 25 — Hooked On Fishing Spring Fishing 

Tournament (Lake Kyle, begins at 6:30 a.m.)
March 31-April 1 — Kyle Field Day (Gregg-Clarke 

Park, age 21+, check website for times)
April 8 — Kyle Market Days ”Backyard Fun” 

Partnering with H-E-B Plus! Kyle (City Square Park 
9 a.m.-1 p.m.)

April 12 — Easter Eggstravaganza (Lake Kyle)
April 22 — Quidditch Clinic (Gregg-Clarke Park, 
10 a.m.- 2 p.m.)

Take the KAYAC Pedestrian Mobility Survey

Students in the Kyle Area Youth Advisory 
Council (KAYAC) are conducting a Pedestrian 
Mobility Survey as their major project this year. 

Your input will help the group complete its 
Pedestrian Mobility Plan for the city. It just takes a 
few minutes to make your voice heard!

Take the KAYAC 
Pedestrian Mobility Survey 

through Feb. 17 at 
www.cityofkyle.comwww.kylewaterwiseandsewersavvy.com


